
Newsletter 

For the week of Oct. 10-14      Second Grade 

Reading – We will finish the story Anansi and the Talking Melon with a test on 

Wednesday.  Books will come home on Monday and Tuesday to reread the story to 

a parent. Then we will begin reading about snakes. 

Spelling – Normal week for spelling. Words will come home on Monday, sentences 

on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and the final test on Friday. 

English – We will continue to work on subjects and predicates in sentences. 

Math – We will finish our first unit with a test on Tuesday over addition facts 

and word problems. Then we will begin our 2nd chapter over place value. 

Science – none this week 

Social Studies -We will start the week learning about Christopher Columbus, 

then we will be working on being a good citizen in and out of the classroom. 

Share Time – Bring an item of your choice. 

Reminders - 

Friday, Oct. 14 – End of 1st quarter (already!) 

Thursday, Oct. 13 – Pick up your Red Wheel – 3:15-5:30 

Saturday, Oct. 15 – Truck or Treat 4:00-6:00 – School parking lot 

 

Thank you for all the canned corn and beans.  We collected more than 800 cans 

that will be donated to the Andrew County Food Pantry.  The Griffons won the 

food drive. 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

Sindie McCourt 


